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Letter of Invitation 

 

 

9 May 2024 

 

Dear Wenji Li, 

 

On behalf of the 2024 IEEE Conference on Artificial Intelligence (IEEE CAI 2024),  

We are honoured to invite you to join us for the upcoming IEEE CAI 2024 conference.  

 

IEEE CAI 2024 will take place at the Sands Expo & Convention Centre, Singapore from  

25 – 27 June 2024. IEEE CAI 2024 is the 2nd edition of the new conference and exhibition 

with an emphasis on the applications of AI and key AI verticals, with the potential to 

revolutionise various industries and drive technological innovations. 

 

This letter of invitation does not serve as an offer as a contribution to the financial costs of 

registration, travel to and from the conference, or subsistence while at the conference or 

travelling. Delegates and authors are responsible for their entire travel costs, to and from their 

home countries, including hotel expenses during the conference period.  

 

You may visit our website for more updated information: https://ieeecai.org/2024/ 

 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at IEEE CAI 2024!  

 

With Best Regards, 

 

 

Prof Ivor TSANG 
General Co-Chair 

Prof Yew Soon ONG 
General Co-Chair 

Prof Hussein ABBASS 
General Co-Chair 

 

https://ieeecai.org/2024/

